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Fitch Ratings released a report this week on private equity collateralized fund obligations and
their positive credit performance over the past six months. In the report, Fitch noted that some
tranche rating upgrades are occurring as a result of deleveraging. The report is premium
content and requires a subscription, but is accessible here. 
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